Your address and date
Lisa Thompson, MPP

408 Queen Street
P.O. BOX 426
Blyth, Ontario 
N0M 1H0 

Dear Lisa:

I am concerned that my tax dollars are being used to fund abortion in Ontario.  This medical procedure is not a necessary health procedure.  Like cosmetic surgery, abortion is a choice made by the patient and is performed for the convenience of the patient as a solution to a condition that is not medically harmful.  Unlike cosmetic surgery, though, a second, unborn patient is killed in the procedure. 
Ontario taxpayers spend approximately $30 million in direct costs for abortion each and every year.  That same $30 million could pay for 200 family physicians, 400 nurses, or 20 MRI machines each and every year.  All of these would improve the province’s ability to provide genuine health care and address shortages in critical areas of care.
Today, health care consumes 42 cents of every tax dollar. The Government of Ontario needs to consider whether to support life-affirming health care or to support health care which destroys our children, the future of our province.  I am asking you, as my elected MPP, to make my views known in the Ontario legislature.
Yours truly,

Your name and sign it

